ANRCETI invites data providers to develop costing models for interconnection services
The National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI - www.anrceti.md) requires that providers of fixed and mobile communications networks and services take note and fill in the questionnaires “LRIC Bottom-up Model for Fixed Networks” and „Bottom-up LRIC model for Mobile Networks”. The filled-in Questionnaires shall be sent to the Agency by August 26, 2010. 

The Questionnaires were prepared by the Agency jointly with the consultants of the EBRD technical assistance project, for the purpose of further developing models for calculating the costs for interconnection services. This work is prescribed in the ANRCETI Administrative Board Decision No. 14/1 of 27.04.2010, which lays down detailed principles used to develop models for calculating the costs for interconnection services.

The draft Questionnaires have been publicly consulted from 27.05.2010 till 10.06.2010. The objections and proposals provided to the Agency from companies Arax-Impex, Moldtelecom and Orange Moldova are included in the Synthesis of Recommendation.  
Questionnaires are downloadable from the Agency website, division: „Statistical Data, section „Questionnaires”.

The filled-in Questionnaires are to be sent to: office@anrceti.md. Phone: 251-337.
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